
CHESTERFIELD TWP PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Please take notice that the Chesterfield Township Planning Board meeting scheduled 
for Tuesday November 19, 2019 at 7:00 PM at the Chesterfield Township Municipal 
Building located at 295 Bordentown-Chesterfield Road, Chesterfield, New Jersey has 
been cancelled due to lack of quorum. The next regular meeting of the Planning Board 
is scheduled for Tuesday December 17, 2019 at 7:00 PM.   

 
 
 
       Aggie Napoleon 
              Planning Board Secretary  
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